
Sent by email to all HTs on 5th June 2018 
Dear Head Teacher colleagues 
 
Thank you to everyone who has confirmed their details for the National Mass.   Now that we have 
information from all clusters we are able to allocate seating and parking. 
 
The attached information will be sent by post today to your nominated contact for the National 
Mass. 
Enclosed within the letter are: Map for entry and exit, Coach Permits, Seating Allocation, Lay out of 
the stadium. 
 
We will be printing a copy of the Mass Booklet for all those attending. However, if you would like to 
prepare the pupils in advance copies can be found here: https://sces.org.uk/2018-an-overview/ 
 
PLEASE NOTE THAT DUE TO HEALTH AND SAFETY WE HAVE NOT BEEN ALLOWED TO PARK ALL 
COACHES ON SITE.   
We have been able to accommodate 2/3 of the parking requests on site.  All other coaches will be 
directed to a drop off zone and then free parking 2 miles from the stadium at Little Kerse sports 
ground.  Details of your allocation will be in the letter to your nominated contact. 
IF YOU HAVE BEEN ALLOCATED COACH PARKING AND DO NOT REQUIRE YOUR FULL ALLOCATION, 
or your coaches are returning to pick you up and do not require parking,  PLEASE CONTACT SCES 
IMMEDIATELY SO THAT WE CAN REDISTRIBUTE THE SPACES TO OTHER SCHOOLS. 
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kindest regards, 
Barbara 

Barbara Coupar 
Director 
Scottish Catholic Education Service 
75 Craigpark, Glasgow G31 2HD 

T :0141 556 4727   F: 0141 551 8467 
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